
https://www.ourfundraiser.ie/org/killenaulemoyglass/ 

€50 

Restoration of 

Station of the 

Cross 
The 5th Station of the Cross in St Mary’s 

Church fell from the wall some time ago and 

was badly damaged.  

It has now been restored to its original 

position thanks to the skill , patience and 

hours of work by Louie Keating of 

Castlequarter.  

Chiropodist, Deirdre Moore will attend The 
Millennium Family Resource Centre, 
Glengoole, Thurles, Co. Tipperary, E41 A065, 
on Monday 1st November 2021. 
  
Please Phone Deirdre on 089 - 447 8511 to 

make an appointment. 

The broken station after it’s 

fall and the fully restored 

version back in it’s original 

position on the wall. 
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